HARWICH PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Harwich Planning Board will hold a public hearing beginning no earlier than 6:30 PM, Tuesday, December 13, 2022 in the Griffin Room, Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645 to consider the following matter.  Anyone is invited to attend the hearing and provide comments on the matter to the Board. Written comments may also be submitted to the Board prior to the hearing by mailing them to Planning Department, Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645 or by emailing them to the Planning Assistant, Shelagh Delaney, at sdelaney@town.harwich.ma.us.   

Case no. PB2022-24 John Carey, owner/applicant, seeks a Site Plan Review and approval of a Use Special Permit for a Multi-Family conversion with waivers pursuant to the Code of Town of Harwich §§325-51 Q and 55. The property is located at 5 Bells Neck Road, Assessors ID 10-G1, in the RM zoning district.

Documents related to the above matter are available to review on the Planning Board’s webpage www.harwich-ma.gov or may be viewed, by appointment, at the Town Clerk’s or the Planning Department offices Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645.

Duncan Berry, Chair
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